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Dear Mrs Jackson 

I am writing further to your letter of 1 June 2002 regarding the above named. 

The matter will be brought to the attention of the Council’s Preliminary Proceedings 
Committee on 27 August 2002. 

The members will decide what further action, if any, should be taken, with particular 
regard to whether the matter may justify the removal of the practitioner’s name from 
the Register. 

You will be informed of the Committee’s decision in due course. 

Yours sincerely 


